ILLEGAL License plate frames
Is your license plate frame legal?  The Arizona State Legislature recently updated A.R.S. 28-2354 to include license plates holders, A.R.S. 28-2354(B).  The new statute gives amended rules for clear visibility of the Arizona license plate.  The change to the law says that the state name at the top of the plate must be visible.  Any plate covering the state name will be considered a violation of this new law.  This law will be come effective January 01, 2009. 
